The meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with Michael Siebert,
Managing Director for Relations with
Eastern Europe of the European
External Action Service

June 21, 2024, the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian had a
meeting with Michael Siebert, Managing Director for Relations with Eastern Europe of
the European External Action Service, making a reference visit to the Republic of
Moldova.

The latest developments in the Transnistrian settlement process were addressed,
including the country's reintegration policies promoted by the authorities of the
Republic of Moldova, as well as the regional security situation.

The discussions also highlighted the increasing role of the European Union in the
process of the final settlement of the Transnistrian conflict, while respecting the
sovereignty and territorial integrity of the Republic of Moldova, especially given the
fact that European integration contributes to noticeable results, as well as the
achievement of the strategic goal of the country's reintegration.




